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Become a Huck Undergraduate Visiting Research Scholar (HURVS) and 
attend the Life Sciences Symposium on May 12th 2022 at Penn State! 

 
Presenting at this one-day symposium is a great opportunity to showcase your research, jump 

start your graduate career. You can also immerse yourself in the vast array of life sciences 
research occurring at Penn State and how you can be a part of the movement to advance the 

scientific field here at Penn State. To learn more about graduate degree programs supported by 
the Huck Institutes of the Life Sciences, visit: 

www.huck.psu.edu/graduate-programs 
 

The Huck Institutes of the Life Sciences at Penn State will reimburse accepted HURV Scholars 
for travel and provide accommodations for participation in the annual Penn State Life Sciences 

Symposium. At the symposium, HURV Scholars will be provided opportunities to explore life 
sciences research labs, centers of excellence, and core instrumentation facilities; meet with our 
world-class faculty; learn about life sciences graduate programs; and network with the dynamic 

life sciences research community. Read more about last year’s Life Sciences Symposium at: 
https://www.huck.psu.edu/resources/students/life-sciences-symposium/life-sciences-

symposium-2020 
 

We are seeking applications from current junior and senior undergraduates who will be 
applying to graduate schools in the Fall of 2022. 

 
 

To apply: Submit a 500-750 word description of your research experience, interests, and career 
goals as well as an unofficial transcript. It is recommended you also submit a 500 word poster 
abstract on your research (not required).  
 
All applications should be submitted via email to Dana Coval-Dinant at dmc6@psu.edu. 
 

The deadline for HURVS applications is March 18th 2022. 


